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Sports Results & Match Reports for Saturday 17 November 2012
TEAM OPPONENT RESULTS MAN OF THE MATCH

Cricket Yr 6A Traditional vs St Aloysius Lost 45 - 41 Ali El-Zein
Cricket Yr 6B Super 8 vs St Aloysius Washed out
Cricket Yr 6C Super 8 vs St Aloysius Washed out
Cricket Yr 5A Traditional vs Scots Lost 160 - 100 Ben Higgins
Cricket Yr 5B Traditional vs Scots Lost 175 - 67 Patrick Fitzgerald
Cricket Yr 5C Super 8 vs Trinity Won 72 - 44 Archie Cuttance
Cricket Yr 4A Traditional vs Grammar Edgecliff Lost 113 - 54 Sage Goh
Cricket Yr 4B Super 8 vs Kings Washed out
Cricket Yr 3A Super 8 vs Coogee Won 77 - 53 Callum Latham
Cricket Yr 3 Development Squad Washed out

Softball A vs Waverley Won No score
Softball B vs Waverley Lost No score
St Patr
Teeball A vs Cranbrook Won 23 - 21 Ethan Bucholtz
Teeball B vs BYE

Tennis Black A vs St Aloysius B Washed out
Tennis Black B vs St Aloysius B Washed out
Tennis White C vs Kings White Won 24 - 10 Kevin Tran
Tennis White D vs Kings White Won 19 - 15 Neil Khatri
Year 3 Tennis Club Martin Ong
Year 4 Tennis Club

Washed out
Year 5 & 6 Tennis Club

Basketball A vs Knox Lost 40 - 25 Reed Nottae
Basketball B vs Knox Lost 71 - 18 Henry Larkings
Basketball C vs Knox Lost 28 - 19 Daniel Maini
Basketball D vs Knox Lost 32 - 17 Joshua Hovilai
Basketball E vs Knox Lost 32 - 12 Lucas Hassett
Basketball F vs Knox Lost 29 - 8 Darcy Bouwman
Basketball G vs Knox Lost 42 - 14 Oscar Linden Smith
Basketball H vs Knox Lost 38 - 8 Anthony Gestakovski
Basketball Yr 3/4A vs Scots Lost 33 - 14 Ashton Sela
Basketball Yr 3/4B vs Scots Lost 38 - 14 Angelo Kakakios
Basketball Yr 3/4 Black C vs Arden Washed out
Basketball Yr 3/4 Black D vs Arden Washed out
Basketball Yr 3/4 White C vs Knox Lost 42 - 8 Denis Antipas
Basketball Yr3/4 White D vs Knox Draw 10 - 10 Jeremy Arfanis
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Cricket 3A Super 8 Team Match 
Report
The Year 3A Cricket team had 
a fantastic season. Fantastic 
because of the level of 
improvement within the team. 
Simple things like throwing & 
catching. The boys ran out Coogee 
continuously in the last game by 
throwing down the stumps. It was 
unbelievable! I asked to use the 
fielders to get the ball back to the 
bowlers to practise these skills 
during matches and although this 
at first slowed the game down the 
payback was when catches were 
taken during matches. Running 
between wickets is difficult to 
encourage, but as a team this 
was an area that improved 
enormously. The challenge next 
year will be to continue this, but 
be more selective. The simple aim 
at the beginning of the season 
was to bowl the ball on the pitch. 
The progression in this area 
is best measured against the 
opposition. A fantastic season, 
but next year the team steps 
up to Traditional Cricket. The 
challenge will be to maintain the 
level of improvement in a more 
competitive environment.
Mr Jamie Martin - Coach

Cricket 4A Traditional Team 
Match Report
We won the toss and elected 
to bowl on a sun-soaked but 
slightly damp morning at a 
busy Queen’s Park, against a 
gritty Grammar Edgecliff team. 
James and our captain Ben, in 
particular, bowled with accuracy 
on a slippery and peculiar shaped 
wicket. The opposition was 
restricted to a respectable 113. 
Special mention must be made 
to Daniel, who deputised for 
Charlie as wicketkeeper, as he 
was immense behind the stumps. 
Sage continued to shine with his 
athletic fielding also – this makes 
a big difference in a cricket game. 
Batting has presented a few 
difficulties during the course 
of the season, but on Saturday 
we stuck doggedly to the task 
and defended our wickets with 

courage and a sound defensive 
technique!  We only lost 5 
wickets in the twenty four overs 
and achieved a pleasing 54.  Our 
resilience, as well as our ability to 
block the ball, has improved with 
regular practice and continued 
effort on the boys part!
We have come up against 
quite a number of more 
experienced cricketers but we 
have persevered. Never once 
have our heads dropped or our 
commitment waned.  Our cricket 
has always been played with a 
great spirit and sense of fun so 
they should be congratulated 
on a fine season of cricket. They 
must, however, continue to put 
in the hours of effort in school, 
and in the back-yard, if they are 
to realise their full potential and 
score the big runs we all want to 
eventually see. 
Well done Year 4A and stick with 
the cricket! 
Mr Sean Casham - Coach

 
(A few of our team at Shore, last 
week)

Basketball 3/4 A and B Teams' 
Match Reports
On Saturday 17th November 
the Years 3/4 As and Bs played 
Scots College at Wyvern Prep. 
Both teams played well and our 
terrific coach was very happy.
A’s
The Mighty A’s played a very 
strong game but they were 

beaten by Scots College. All 
players played really well and 
our practise paid off. We were 
feisty for the ball and everyone 
got involved. The score was 14-
33. We can’t wait until the next 
season and let’s hope we have 
the best coach Mr Porteous. 
B’s
The B’s played an excellent game, 
although we lost. All of the players 
played well. The score was 14-38. 
The B's played their last game 
strongly and aggressively. As it 
was our last game we all reflected 
on what we had improved on and 
what we need to work on. We all 
thank our coach and manager for 
teaching us new tricks and skills.
The A's and B's thank our coach 
Mr Porteous and our manager 
Miss McMillan for organising all 
our games and training sessions.
Miss Christie McMillan - 
Manager


